
On Dec 30, 2018, at 10:57 AM, Stephanie B 

<stephanie0137@gmail.com<mailto:stephanie0137@gmail.com>> wrote: 

 

Hello Judd, 

 

I contacted you a while back about the parking issue we have at the entrance of the Diamond Bay 

subdivision.  There are still many cars parking there, and I almost got into an accident this 

morning with a Benz. 

 

This is a serious issue, there are near-misses everyday.  You can't see cars trying to exit, and the 

cars exiting can't see incoming cars with all of the cars parked on both sides of the street.  If you 

could please look into this and institute a no-parking section on both sides of the entrance to the 

subdivision on Park Ridge I think it would help tremendously. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Stephanie Barker 
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